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Prospect Hill Cemetery 
is developing a spacious cremation 

garden for the permanent interment 

of  urns, and peaceful meditation. 

 

Features include: 

• Columbaria constructed of New England-   

quarried granite to complement the          

cemetery’s existing stone memorials 

• Tiered walls contain 500 openings for    

the placement of cremated remains 

• Niche plates provide individual            

personalization in the everlasting    

beauty and warmth of cast bronze 

• Beautifully landscaped with plants       

indigenous to the island 

• Bluestone paved walkways   

 

To learn more about the new cremation garden in historic Prospect Hill Cemetery, 
and for peace of  mind that your final wishes will be carried out,                       
call Jeff  Morash at 508-228-7371. 

Construction to begin in autumn 2009     
with placements starting in spring 2010. 
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